

Memorandum ABP-315708-23

To:

Stephen O'Sullivan ADP

From: Hugh D. Morrison

Re:

ABP-315708-23

Date:

9th May 2024

We have received a response to the request for Further Information issued by the Board on the 6th December 2023, from Genesis Planning Consultants, on behalf of the applicant on the 15th day of March 2024.

I consider this response to be significant and recommend that the applicant be required to readvertise and submit new public notices to the Board, allowing 4 weeks for any observations to be made.

I recommend that, under Section 131 of this Act, the response received on 15th day of March 2024 to be circulated to all parties, allowing 3 weeks for responses.

Caplus Marion

Hugh D. Morrison

Inspectorate

9th day of May 2024

Asrilea d'Sulla B/5/24

ABP-315708-23

An Bord Pleanála

Page 1 of 1